
ADVERTISE AS PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Public Hearing 
March 28, 2024 

Abita Springs Town Hall 
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Town of Abita Springs Planning & 
Zoning Commission at 6:00 pm on Thursday, March 28, 2024, at 22161 Level Street, Abita 
Springs. The public hearing will be held to receive public comments regarding two items. 

1. Adoption of a Master Plan for the Town of Abita Springs   
2. Amendment of Subdivision Regulations  

 
All interested parties shall have the right and opportunity to appear and be heard on the 
subject.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


